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U.S. 395 Southern Sierra Corridor Study 
What is a corridor study? 
A corridor study is a transportation planning study that takes an in-depth look at a roadway and its surroundings. 
The result is a set of recommendations to help the corridor operate more safely and efficiently and better meet the 
community’s roadway and pedestrian needs.

Study Area
The NDOT U.S. 395 Southern Sierra Corridor Study 
will evaluate U.S. 395 from Clearview Drive in Carson 
City to Topaz Lake at the California/Nevada state line. 
The area is divided into four segments as follows:
•	 Segment 1: Carson City to Topsy Lane
•	 Segment 2: Topsy Lane to State Route 88
•	 Segment 3: State Route 88 to Pinenut Road
•	 Segment 4: Pinenut Road to Topaz Lake

Study Purpose
•	 Update the 2007 Corridor Study.
•	 Gather public feedback on the corridor.
•	 Collaborate with local partner agencies to 

provide a corridor vision to address the top 
corridor priorities.

•	 Corridor plan to be a useful tool for future 
roadway projects.

Goals
•	 Identify corridor gaps
•	 Identify a long-term corridor vision
•	 Identify short and mid-term needs
•	 Identify and recommend projects

Project Schedule
The overall study schedule is anticipated to take eighteen months. The study process will include two public meetings 
with opportunities for public comment. At the end of the study, there will be an additional opportunity for the public 
to comment on the final corridor study report.
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